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April 27, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

COMMITTEE ON
ENERGY AND COMMERCE
OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS — CHAIR

ENVIRONMENT AND CLIMATE CHANGE
COMMUNICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGY

COMMITTEE ON
NATURAL RESOURCES

NATIONAL PARKS, FORESTS, AND PUBLIC LANDS

ENERGY AND MINERAL RESOURCES

I am requesting funding for the City and County of Denver’s Stay Inn Hotel Acquisition Project

in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 1437 Bannock Street, Denver, CO

80202.

The funding would be used to provide affordable housing at a range of incomes, including for
those experiencing homelessness.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

,

Diana DeGette
Member of Congress
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